
Members of the ALRC 

 

Dear Commissioners 

I hope that this note finds you well.  At tomorrow’s meeting, Taco Loco is requesting a change in their 
application.  As the alder for district 6, I am extremely concerned about any change in application 
without input by the neighborhood and the Marquette Neighborhood Association.  I would at the very 
least expect a neighborhood meeting to discuss these changes.  Please place this applicants request on 
file until such input from the neighborhood could be obtained.   

Thanks for any considerations. 

Best wishes and care 

Brian Benford 

 


